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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 

 

Our Primary 6 class are hosting a MacMillan Coffee 

morning on Thursday 25th September from 9.30am to 

10.30am. 

 

There will be tea/coffee, cakes, guess the birthday, how 

many sweets in the jar and a cake raffle.  If you wish to 

support us in this event, please pop in and join us for a cuppa 

and a wee tasty bite. All proceeds will go to the MacMillan 

Cancer Support. 

 

If you would like to donate any store-bought cakes or biscuits, for health and 

safety reason we are unable to accept home baking, please hand them into 

the office by Tuesday 23rd September. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Suzanne Brown 
 

Mrs S Brown 

Acting Head Teacher 
   

 


